
 SOCIAL SECURITY CERTIFICATION 
 

DNR/License Center              Updated 05/08/2018 
 

This form is for customers without a Social Security Number applying for Minnesota Department of Natural 
Resources non-commercial game and fish license(s). Certification form must be completed prior to applying 
for a game and fish license.    
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complete the following information, sign it, and return the form to an ELS License Agent or the DNR (address 
listed below) prior to applying for a license.  
 
PLEASE PRINT  
 
MDNR# (when applicable)  Federal Tax Payer # 

Full Name  Date of Birth  

Street Address  

City  State  Zip Code  

Height _____ft _____inches Weight _____lbs. Gender _____M. _____F. Eye Color __________ 
 
I (customer listed above) do hereby certify that I do not have a Social Security Number (SSN).  
 
Customer Signature: _____________________________________________________________________  
 
Submit completed form to:   
DNR License Center / SSN Certification 
500 Lafayette Road 
St. Paul, MN 55155-4026  
 
ELS General Line: 651-297-1230 or 
 1-877-348-0498 
 
 
Or Fax to: 651-297-8851 
 
*License customers visiting from a foreign country are not required to provide a SSN or Certification. The ELS License 
Agent must contact the DNR 24-hour help desk to create a customer record for these customers.  

Federal law requires the Minnesota Department of Natural Resources (DNR) to collect your Social 
Security Number (SSN) when applying for a game and fish license for child support enforcement 
purposes. If you apply for a game and fish license and you do not have an SSN, you must provide a 
certification that you do not have a SSN. If you do not give us your SSN or a certification, a game and 
fish license cannot be issued. The federal law is Title IV-D of the Social Security Act, U.S.C., Title 42, 
section 666(a) (13). The DNR is required to provide your SSN or certification to the Minnesota 
Department of Human Services for child support enforcement purposes. 


